MINUTES OF BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING
KANSAS WRITERS ASSOCIATION
A meeting of Directors of the Kansas Writers Association (KWA) was held at the Evergreen Branch Library of the Wichita Public Library, in Wichita, Kansas on July 20, 2024, at 1:30 p.m. in coordination with the monthly member meeting.
The following officers were present and participating at the meeting:

Ben Sutherland, President

JaTonna Kirkwood, Vice President

Ernestine Frame, Treasurer

Starla Criser, Recording Secretary

Sonny Collins, Member at Large

The following member was not present at the meeting:

Leigh Anne Orth, Member at Large

Representing a quorum of the directors of the corporation.
Ben Sutherland, President of the Association, acted as chairperson of the meeting, with Starla Criser as Recording Secretary. 

The Chairperson stated that a quorum of the directors was present, and that the meeting having been duly convened, could transact business. 
There was no agenda presented for approval. 

Minutes from the previous meeting July 15, 2023, were not reviewed and approved.

Reports: 
President:

· Ben Sutherland talked about the upcoming Wichita Public Library Author Day event on August 10. KWA will have a table at the event to offer information to anyone interested in learning about the organization. He will help man the table and would like one or two more people to help.
Treasurer:

· Ernestine Frame informed the board members (and the organization’s members) that she is resigning for personal reasons.

· She did not have a current financial report to provide the board.
Member at Large:

· Sonny Collins discussed the upcoming KWA anthology, which was also discussed at the monthly membership meeting.
New Business:

· Upcoming Programs:

· August: World Building to be presented by Wendell Skinner
Closing: The meeting adjourned at 4:00 with no future board meeting scheduled.

____________________________
Starla Criser
Recording Secretary
